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The application for the Frank and Peggy Steele Internship at the National Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum is open!

The chance to spend the summer in Cooperstown is every baseball fan’s dream. For college students aspiring to land a once-
in-a-lifetime summer experience in the National Baseball Hall of Fame’s 2018 internship program.

The 2018 Frank and Peggy Steele Internship Program for Youth Leadership Development will provide students the chance to
join the National Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum team in a 10-week paid summer internship, offering meaningful,
hands-on training in numerous professional career fields for those who are chosen from the hundreds of applications
received in Cooperstown each year.

Intern positions for 2018 are available in the following fields:

Collections, Communications, Curatorial, Development, Digital Strategy, Education-Public Programs, Library Research,
Library Manuscript Archives, Licensing & Sales, Multimedia, Photo Archives, and Special Events. Twenty internships will be
awarded.

All applications must be completed online at www.baseballhall.org/intern. In order to complete an application, candidates
must attach a cover letter and resume to the online application. Only completed applications will be reviewed for
acceptance into the program. Applications must be received no later than Jan. 31, 2018.

If you would like more information about the internship program, please contact Stephanie Hazzard by phone: (607) 547-
0349 or by email: education@baseballhall.org



